
Nursery Newsletter 

We have enjoyed welcoming our children back into Nursery after the Christmas break, 

and are glad to see such enthusiasm for learning as we begin the New Year! 

  

This half term we will be looking closely at winter and what happens during the 

season, paying close attention to the beautiful tree in our playground. We will be 

discussing the life cycle of leaves, and what happens to leaves and other parts of 

nature in during the winter. To help us to do this we will be focusing on the book 

‘Winter is Here’ by Heidi Pross Gray to spark lots of curiosity and discussion around the 
topic. 

We will also be looking at 2D shapes this half term, with a focus on mathematical 

language to describe them such as ‘round’, ‘straight’, ‘edges’ and ‘corners’. We will be 
trying to apply our knowledge by looking for shapes in the environment on shape 

hunts, and categorising shapes through maths activities.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


